From: Hill, Shannon
To: Barbara Kelsey

Cc: <u>Dave Poeschel; Gita Dev; James Eggers</u>

Subject: RE: Sierra Club Loma Prieta Chapter comment letter re: Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan DEIR Comments

Date: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 9:29:33 AM

Dear Barbara Kelsey,

Thank you for your comments on the Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan (Google Project). You will be added to the public notification list for future notices for the project, and your comments will be included as part of the public record forwarded to the Planning Commission and City Council. The website for the project is located at the following link: www.sanjoseca.gov/googleproject.

The tentative schedule for Planning Commission and City Council consideration of the proposed project is Spring 2021.

Disclaimer - All comments and questions submitted through email or mail will be posted at <u>downtownwestadminrecord.com</u>. The City cannot guarantee that any personal identifying information will be removed from public records.

Best regards,

Shannon Hill, Planner

Planning, Building & Code Enforcement | Environmental Review Section City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov | (408) 535 - 7872

From: Barbara Kelsey <barbara.kelsey@sierraclub.org>

Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 4:49 PM

To: Hill, Shannon < Shannon. Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: Dave Poeschel <dave.poeschel@gmail.com>; Gita Dev <gd@devarchitects.com>; James Eggers <james.eggers@sierraclub.org>

Subject: Sierra Club Loma Prieta Chapter comment letter re: Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan DEIR Comments

[External Email]

December 8, 2020

Shannon Hill Environmental Project Manager City of San Jose

Dear Ms. Hill,

On behalf of our thousands of members and supporters in San Jose, the Sierra Club Loma Prieta Chapter appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on the Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR). Please consider our comments as attached.

Thank you for considering our concerns about the environmental impacts of the Downtown West Mixed Use Plan and we look forward to continuing to work with the City and the applicant to make sure these impacts are mitigated to the greatest extent feasible.

Sincerely,

Dave Poeschel

Guadalupe Group Conservation Chair Sierra Club Loma Prieta Chapter

Gita Dev

Sustainability and Land Use Committee Chair Sierra Club Loma Prieta Chapter

sent by:



Barbara Kelsey Chapter Coordinator Sierra Club, Loma Prieta Chapter 3921 E. Bayshore Rd, Suite 204 Palo Alto, CA 94303 barbara.kelsey@sierraclub.org

Please note that our Chapter office in Palo Alto is closed at least until March 1, 2021 so email is the best way to contact us. Thank you.

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.